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Hello,

I would like to strongly object against the proposed plans to build housing on the
Linthouse Lane fields.

We do not need more housing in this area on the green belt.

Already, the roads are gridlocked most days, and another housing estate would only make
the congestion much worse.

Locals are already unable to get Doctors appointments for weeks, or at all, and children are
unable to go to the school they want.

The City of Wolverhampton is supposed to be working to a Public health plan that is
designed to ensure people in the City live longer, healthier, and have more active lives.
This should be part of a green vibrant city. This proposed development will crush our
green belt and do little to support the plan.

As there are no plans for a Police station, and no guidance on how the other emergency
services will be able to service new dwellings.
Already, they are pushed to the limit, with staff shortages etc. I fail to see how they can
service another 1,900 properties in this area.

In summary, I strongly object to this proposed plan.

Kind Regards-Chris Moore.
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